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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  Reminder - School starts at 8:15 a.m. 
Every Wednesday is a minimum day.  Dismissal time for K – 8th grade is 1:40 p.m.   
  
 December 3 Elves Workshop, Board Rm (through December 7) 
         5 Minimum day dismissal 
    Honor Roll Trip to Sonora Regal Theaters, 9:00 – 12:00  
   7 1st and 2nd grades to Gallo Center, 8:30 – 2:40 
   11 Twain Harte’s Got Talent Rehearsal, 5:00 p.m. 
    12 Minimum day dismissal 
    Site Council Meeting, 3:00 p.m., Board Rm 
    Board of Trustees Meeting, 4:00 p.m., Board Rm 
   14 Twain Harte’s Got Talent, 6:00 p.m., cafeteria 
   19 Minimum day dismissal 
   21 Minimum day dismissal 
    K-3 VIP Assembly, 9:00 a.m., cafeteria 
   24 Christmas break begins 
 January  7 Students return to school from break 
 
TWAIN HARTE’S GOT TALENT!  Introducing Twain Harte School’s 1st Annual Twain Harte’s 
Got Talent show.  Come and enjoy a family night out on Friday, December 14 beginning at 
6:00 p.m. in the school cafeteria.  Refreshments will be available.   
 
TWAIN HARTE’S COMMUNITY DINNER is Saturday, December 8, beginning at 5:00 p.m. in 
the school cafeteria.   Dinner will be turkey with all the fixings, and Santa will be there too!  The 
dinner is free, but donations will be accepted. The Christmas parade is December 7th, 5:30 pm.  
 
UPDATED SCHOOL BUS SCHEDULES, including snow transportation and double bus runs, 
are now posted on our school web site at www.twainharteschool.com.  Check it out! 
 
TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL YEAR BOOKS ARE ON SALE NOW!  Yearbooks are now 
available for $35.  Orders can be placed until March 15, 2019.  To order your yearbook visit 
www.inter-state.com/yearbook and enter code: 32188P or return your yearbook envelope with 
cash or check made payable to Twain Harte School.  
 
LOST AND FOUND – Winter weather is upon us and our lost and found is growing!  Please 
remind your students to check both of our lost and founds for lost sweatshirts, jackets, and 
lunch boxes. The lost and found in the lower building is located in the main hallway outside the 
office, and in the mall area of the upper building.  Also, please remember to put your child’s 
name on their things so we can help them find their way back together.   
 
 
GO BRAVES! 
 



 
 
 


